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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 2:27 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: FW: Mom and Pop Grant Ethics Opinion INQ 14-122

Attachments: INQ 14-122 Hunter.pdf

INQ 14-122 

 

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)  

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 2:07 PM 
To: 'dlhpro@ymail.com' 

Subject: Mom and Pop Grant Ethics Opinion INQ 14-122 

 
Dear Mr. Hunter: 

 

Attached is the Mom and Pop Grant Opinion. Please note that it indicates that you may accept a grant as long as the 

Miami-Dade public Works and Management Department is not involved in any way in processing or administering the 

grant. Further, you may not lobby for the grant. (See the County Ethics Code at Secs. 2-11.1 (c) and (m)(1).).  

 

I will send you the original letter via regular mail. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gilma (Mimi) Diaz-Greco 
Staff Attorney 
 

 
 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
gdiazgr@miamidade.gov 

www.facebook.com/MiamiDadeEthics 

 
Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail 
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure. 

 

 

 

From: dlhpro@ymail.com [mailto:dlhpro@ymail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 1:15 PM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: Fwd: Requesting Clearance from the Commission on Ethics 
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Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE device 

  

  

------ Original message------ 

From: Darryl Hunter  

Date: Tue, Feb 25, 2014 1:13 PM 

To: ethics@miamidade.gov; 

Subject:Requesting Clearance from the Commission on Ethics 

  

My name is Darrell L. Hunter, and I am currently an employee of Miami-Dade County.  I have a 
Professional Services Company and I am applying for the Mom and Pop Grant and will be potentially 
applying for other opportunities to do business with the County.  I am requesting clearance from the 
Commission on Ethics to do business with Miami-Dade County. 
 
Cordially, 
Darrell L. Hunter 
(786)236-5648 








